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STORES CLOSED FOR FUNERAL 
Dr. Baylor Had Lived Most of His Life in Nunda 

Special to the Buffalo Express 

 
Nunda, July 18.—Funeral services for the late Dr. William Baylor, whose 

death occurred on Friday night, were held at his late home in State street at 

4 o’clock yesterday afternoon.  The business places in the village were 
closed during the hour of the funeral.  The services were conducted 

according to the ritual of the Masonic order, and members of the local lodge 

and the Eastern Star chapter attended in a body. 
Dr. Baylor was born on a farm near Nunda in 1865, one of the eight 

children of the late William and Sarah Alvord Baylor.  With the exception of 
his college years in the University of Pennsylvania, his life had been passed 

in this village where he had been engaged in dentistry for many years.  He 
was past master and for several years secretary of the Keshequa Lodge F. & 

A. M.; a member of the Nunda chapter R. A. M. and a member of De-He-Ga-
Wa-Nuo chapter, O.E.S. 

He leaves his wife, who was Miss Theresa Kappenberg, and two sisters, 
Mrs. W. C. Witt of Mount Morris and Mrs. Van Allen of Rochester.  The Rev. 

Clara Morgan, pastor of the Universalist church at Perry, and a former pastor 
of the local Universalist church, officiated at the services at the house.  

Burial was made in Oakwood cemetery. 
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